
New Dollar Comes to Hope 
 

Amigo Spanish Newspaper 

December 22
nd
, 2004 

John McClure, a Marine Corps veteran of World War 2, and now a resident of Hope, Arkansas, 
has been concerned about the falling value of the dollar. He has discovered an inflation-proof 
currency and is bringing it to the Hope area. 

The Amigo Spanish Newspaper asked Mr. McClure why he is in favor of the new currency. He 
answered that the Liberty Dollar benefits merchants using it, the Liberty Dollar protects the 
community from inflation, it keeps local dollars in the community and it conforms to the 
Constitutional vision of America's Founding Fathers. 

Mr. McClure began introducing the new dollar to Hope in November, 2004. He said he is being 
assisted by his daughter, Nita Waddell, a long-time resident of the area. 

Several Hope merchants have already agreed to accept the Liberty Dollar in payment for 
goods and services. Also they will assist in distributing this non-inflationary currency to the 
community. 

See the Amigo Spanish Newspaper for more information.  

New merchants may be added by calling John at 777-9630 or Nita at 722-2212 

 


